
Ann Machado - Re: New Led price panels at 393 Commercial St - 042-B-001 

There are no electrical specs or UL listing, this will need to be provided for sign permit.

Brian LaFlamme
Code Enforcement Officer (Electrical) 

City of Portland
Planning and Urban Development Dept. 
Inspection Services Division
389 Congress St. Rm. 315
Portland, ME 04101
Office:  207.874.8696
Support Staff:  207.874.8703
BLaflamme@portlandmaine.gov
>>> Ann Machado 10/15/2014 8:01 AM >>>
Brian -

I have attached the plan that Poyant signs submitted with the permit. If you think that it needs an electrical 
permit put it in an email and I can forward it to the applicant.

Thanks.

Ann

From: Brian Laflamme
To: Ann Machado
Date: 10/15/2014 8:07 AM
Subject: Re: New Led price panels at 393 Commercial St - 042-B-001
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